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Company Announcements Office 
ASX Limited 
20 Bridge Street 
SYDNEY NSW 2000 
 
 
 
 
 
Start date of new Group CFO confirmed 
 
 
nib (ASX: NHF) is pleased to confirm, further to its announcement on 20 March 2020, 
that the appointment of Nick Freeman as its new Group Chief Financial Officer will be 
effective from 22 June 2020.  
 
nib previously advised Mr Freeman was expected to commence early in the 2021 
financial year.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Roslyn Toms 
Company Secretary 
 
 
 

For further information please contact: 
 
Matthew Neat 
Head of Corporate Affairs & Investor Relations  
T: +61 (0)2 4914 1777 
M: +61 (0)411 700 006 
E: m.neat@nib.com.au 

 
 
 
 

This announcement has been authorised for release by Roslyn Toms, Company Secretary. 

 


